
BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
School Notice 

                                            Classes: Sr. Kg to Std.X 
No.:2025-26 Date: 05/06/2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that the school uniforms for the upcoming  
academic year 2025-26 are now available for collection at school for those who have 
given measurement till 17/05/2025. Kindly adhere to the  
details given below. 
 

- Uniform Collection date: Tuesday 10/06/2025 
- Classes: Sr. Kg to Std.10  
- Time: 10:00 am to 12:00 noon 
 
Kindly carry yellow uniform card while coming for collection of the uniform. 
Please ensure that you collect the uniform on the designated date and time.  
For any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office. 

    
 

           Attendance on the first day of school is compulsory. 
 

 

Note: 
Student Kit will be issued only if the installment fees has been paid by the due date. 
Kindly clear all dues before school re-opens to avoid inconvenience. 


	Attendance on the first day of school is compulsory.

